
Sephra Christmas Opening Hours

Description

Sephra will be closed over Christmas

Please insure that you do not miss out over the holidayâ€™s. Sephra close during the holidays so we urge our
customers to make sure they have everything you could possibly need from Sephra before we close. Our last
shipping day is the 23rd of December.

Please order a few days before the 23rd of December, however we can and will take orders up until 2pm.

We hope that every one has a fabulous holiday, and we will see you in the New Year.
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